

CITY OF CUPERTINO RECREATION & COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT

10185 N. STELLING RD. CUPERTINO, CA 95014

OFFICE: (408) 777-3120 | FAX: (408) 777-3137

Dear City of Cupertino Council Members,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I have recently shifted my place of residence from Cupertino to Sunnyvale. I'm aware that one of the requirements of being a Teen Commissioner is to be a resident of Cupertino, so I am announcing my resignation from the Cupertino Teen Commission. Please know that it was a very abrupt decision and was caused by a combination of unexpected and unavoidable circumstances. The time I spent on the Teen Commission this year and last year has truly been a wonderful experience that has provided me with a plethora of experiences and lessons that I will ultimately carry on with me for the rest of my senior year, college and beyond. I want to thank the City Council for providing me with this great opportunity and I profusely apologize for this unexpected burden.

Sincerely,

Rishit Gundu